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The WTSC-LI meeting was held the 8th and 10th of November, 2005. New Issues,  LAES Capabilities for VoIP Messaging (P0008) and LAES Capabilities for PoC Messaging (P0009) were approved by the WTSC plenary. Both documents were placed in the ATIS standard template and presented by the editor Paul Stich, Nokia. 

A decision to prioritize VoIP over PoC, WTSC-LI completed the first draft of stage 1 for LAES Capabilities for VoIP Messaging. WTSC-LI will continue working on the document at the January 25-26 meeting. These two documents will be separate from our “safe harbor” document based on 33.108.
Decisions made by the WTSC-LI delegates include: (1) to use the ATIS specification number for reference to TS 33.108; (2) to not use the message structure from 33.108; (3) remove the CC messages as we are only working on the SIP mapping of messages; (4) and finally, the decision of what gradation of timing we will use for the timestamp will be made just before the document goes to ballot.
Paul Stich will no longer be attending WTSC-LI and the delegates wished him the best of luck in his future endeavour and thanked him for his excellent work as editor of the documents.

Future meetings for WTSC-LI:


January 25-26, Boca Raton

February 21 1-5 PM, 23 9-5, Dallas

March 21-24 Las Vegas 
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